
 
 

 28 JUNE 2021   

     MEDIA RELEASE 
 

REX PROVIDES UPDATE ON SYDNEY SERVICES 

 
Rex today moved to reassure passengers the airline was still operating to and from Sydney 

despite the NSW Government’s enforced two-week lockdown. 

Although the frequency of services has been reduced to meet lower passenger demand, Rex 

continues to fly between Sydney - Melbourne, Sydney - Gold Coast, Sydney - Canberra and 

importantly between Sydney and all NSW regional cities serviced by Rex to ensure that essential 

travel can be undertaken for eligible travellers.   

Passengers are urged to check the airline’s website, rex.com.au for up-to-date flight information 

and the latest travel restrictions. 

They should also check relevant State Government websites to ensure they are eligible to travel 

as different rules apply in different States. 

Rex is the only airline in Australia which provides comprehensive protection against COVID 

disruptions through its COVID Refund Guarantee which ensures anyone affected by 

cancellations, rescheduling or border closures and travel restrictions due to COVID, can easily 

access a full refund.  

 
 
Rex is Australia’s largest independent regional and domestic airline operating a fleet of 60 Saab 

340 and six Boeing 737-800NG aircraft to 61 destinations throughout all states in Australia. In 
addition to the airline Rex, the Rex Group comprises wholly owned subsidiaries Pel-Air Aviation 
(air freight, aeromedical and charter operator) and the two pilot academies, Australian Airline Pilot 
Academy in Wagga Wagga and Ballarat. 
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